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From: Dianne Klem [mailto:Dklem@pugetsoundguardians.org] 
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To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: Dianne Klem <Dklem@pugetsoundguardians.org>
Subject: Proposed Changes to GR 23
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Clerk of the Supreme Court
PO BOX 40929
Olympia WA 98504-0929
supreme@courts.wa.gov
 
Dear Clerk,
 
I support the proposed amended GR 23 because professional guardians have the qualifications,
experience and understanding of this unique professional practice which would increase the Board
expertise; and because making meetings public will promote transparency and public confidence in
the Board. 
 
Thank you.
 
Dianne Klem
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